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Please do not support this legislation it violates human rights to erase someone’s 

identity. Ask adoptive adults and they will tell you that it is absolutely detrimental to a 

person’s mental health to have to spend their life unraveling the mystery of their 

existence. 

There are alternatives to support pregnant women. 

Say NO 


